
THANK YOU 
A big “thank you” to all who helped with the workdays. Your hard 
work is appreciated.  

CONGRATULATIONS 
Congratulations to Jamie and Jonathan Radcliff on the birth of their 
new son, Jameson. He was born October 15. Proud grandparents are 
Dolores and Jim Barton. 

 BIBLE CLASS LIST 
A list of classes being offered is available in the foyer. Because of 
social distancing, some classes may have limited seating capacity. 

EVENING SERVICE 
We are once again enjoying Sunday evening service at 5:00. Come 
join us! 

TIME CHANGE 
Remember next Saturday night to turn your clocks back one hour. 

LOCAL OUTREACH
Local Outreach will begin meeting again the first Thursday of each 
month at 7:00 PM in room 28/29. The next scheduled meeting will 
be on November 5. All those interested in being a part of the local 
outreach at Sherwood are encouraged to attend. For more 
information contact Matthew Nzere or Danny Miller. 

CLOTHING MINISTRY 
Free clothing for the family! 

Saturday, November 7, 2020 
9:00 AM - 10:30 AM 

Volunteers needed and appreciated! 

PSALM 103:2 
Let all that I am praise the LORD: may I never forget the good 
things he does for me. 	

YOUTH NEWS   
CORE - For all students in grades 6 - 12. Contact Terron for 
November dates. 
  

WELCOME 
We welcome you to the Sherwood 
Church of Christ. We are not 
passing out visitor packets at this 
time. We will resume that at a later 
date. We are honored that you are 
worshipping with us today. 

NURSERY  FACILITIES 
An attended nursery is not available  
at this time. Facilities are located on 
the west side of the foyer. Parents 
may take their own children to the 
nursery if they choose. 

BIBLE HOUR 
Children’s Bible Hour
Ages 3 - 2nd Grade

The Children’s Bible Hour 
will resume November 1.

CELEBRATE RECOVERY  
For all those struggling with hurts, 
hang-ups and habits, please join us 
every Monday evening, at 7:00 in 
the  MPB. No meals will be served 
until a later date. For more 
information please contact Terry 
Brown or Seth Blackstone. 

Q & A BOX  
Place your Bible questions in the 
box in the foyer. Taylor will answer   
them one Sunday evening each 
month. 

BOOK TO SIGN 
There is a book in the foyer to sign 
for Gwen Roberts. Gwen and Larry 
have moved to 1705 Clark Lake 
Circle, Keller, TX 76248. Gwen 
will be missed at Sherwood. 
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BIBLE CLASSES FOR ALL AGES 


SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 1, 2020


9:00 AM




I THESSALONIANS 5:16-18 
Be joyful always; pray continually; 
give thanks in all circumstances, 

for this is God’s will for you in Christ Jesus. 

Elders 
Terry Brown 

Clayton Dennis 
Clint Golden 
Lynn Money 

Matthew Nzere 
Don Potter 

Deacons 
Donny Allison 
Darryl Boykin 

Brian Crow 
Rusty Eubank 
Kevin Farber 
Michael Hall 

Brian Irby 
Mark Koehn 

Phillip Marquez 
Lantz Mills 

Bill Morgette 
Eric Orr 

Robin Rutherford 
Kory Willey 

Roger Winchell 

Ministers 
Lynn Money 

Outreach/Education 

Taylor Robles 
Pulpit 

Terron Talley 
Youth/Family 

Missions 
Juan Gutierrez 
Toluca, Mexico 

Fernando Ponce 
Panama 

Raul Solis 
Toluca, Mexico 

Ed Wharton 
SIBI - Lubbock 

Roberto Zepeda 
Toluca, Mexico 

OUR RECORD - October 18, 2020  

   AM Worship                           170 
   PM Worship                             81 

   Contribution                 $11,341.43 

   Building Fund Balance  $437,042.51 

Sherwood Pantry 
Canned Fruit 
Peas/Corn 

Mixed Vegetables 
Green Beans 
 Spam/Tuna 

New Mexico Christian 
Children’s Home 

Cheez-its Baked Snack Crackers 

Prayer List  
✦  Shanna Bailey, wife of an employee of Clint & Tracy Golden, health concerns. 
✦ Carolyn Boles is recovering from surgery. 
✦ Joe Burton, cancer is in remission.  
✦ Eric Cates, son of A.V. & Sherry Cates, recovering from gallbladder surgery. 
✦ Elliott Cook, great granddaughter of Shirrie Myers, born premature - continues to improve.  
✦ Judy Driggers, mother of Jorita Mills, is in the hospital in Eastline. 
✦ Tom Jackson, nephew-in-law of Shirrie Myers, tumors gone but continuing chemo. 
✦ Kara Maxey, niece of Tracy Golden, health concerns. 
✦ Edwin Myers, uncle of Jorita Mills, recovering from surgery. 
✦ Glen Norman, grandfather of Crystal Manning, health concerns. 
✦ Kathie Rice, mother of Kassie Orr, cancer free. 
✦ Mary Roberts, twin sister of Beverly Green, health concerns. 
✦ Ed Robles, father of Taylor Robles, recovering from hip replacement surgery. 
✦ Tracie Salazar, mother of Mario Salazar, health concerns. 
✦ Gary Speed, friend of Carrie Blackstone, health concerns. 
✦ Betty Thomas is under hospice care. 
✦ Bud Thomas is recovering from a fall. 
✦ Stanley Thomas, husband of Donna Thomas, is in Buena Vida. 
✦ Sherwood members struggling with ongoing health problems: Terry & Ramona Bishop, 

Carolyn Boles, Joe Ben Brandenburg, Jake Collins, Maurice Davis, Glenda Dickens, Amber 
Farris, Saundra Gaines, James Holloway, Wanda Jeter, Jan and Joanna Kiker, Mark Koehn, 
Betty Lain, Jim LeMarr, Mary Lumpkin, Buddy Martin, Scott Martin, Donna Massey, 
Londa Medlin, Wanda Mims, Tina Nelms, June Ragsdale, Martha Shaw,  Ray Warner, Doyle 
& Pat Williams, Dick Young. 

✦ Friends & relatives of Sherwood members struggling with ongoing health issues: Linda 
Hittle, Dale Lewis, Jasmine Smith. 

✦ Senior Residents: Bonnie Benton - Legacy Ranch 1B in Midland; Carl Denton - Deerings 
308B; Wayne Dickens - Madison 211; Flossie Dunlap - Madison 406; Leon Fowler - Helen 
Greathouse Vogel 127 in Midland; Jim & Dorothea Howell - Legacy Ranch 26 in Midland; 
Lucille Hunnicutt - Brookdale 105; Forrest McCleery - Brookdale 104; Neta Roy - Madison 
213B; Joann Scott - Manor Village Circle S-5 in Midland; Ava Skiles - Buena Vida 104B.   

Update: The address for Maegan Phillips has changed from 2nd Platoon to 3rd. 


